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SIMPSON SEARS LTD.

REQUIRES A

CATALOGUE
SALES
MERCHANT

LOCATED IN TERRACE BAY OR SCHREIBER

THIS PERSON WILL ASSUME THE RESPON-

 SIBILITY FOR THE HANDLING AND CONTROL
OF ALL ORDERS FOR SEARS CATALOGU
SALES MERCHANDISE, |

- REQUIREMENTS :

- MINIMUM OF 200 SQUARE FEET OF
FLOOR SPACE.

= PREFERABLY SOMEONE THAT IS NOW
ESTABLISHED IN THEIR OWN BUSINESS.

= TIME OR STAFF AVAILABLE TO OPER-
- ATE THE AGENCY.

WE WILL PROVIDE ALL FIXTURES AND
TRAINING NEEDED, COMPENSATION PAID

ON A PERCENTAGE BASIS AS AGAINST
GROSS DEMAND SALES,

THIS IS A GOOD OPPORTUNITY TO
INCREASE YOUR PRESENT INCOME ,

PLEASE DIRECT ALL ENQUIRIES TO:

MR. A, SCALA
REGIONAL SALES MANAGER

1765 JAMES STREET
NORTH BAY, ONTARIO
PIB 3K3

Ontario

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
ENVIRONMENTAL

HEARING BOARD
SEWAGE TREATMENT WORKS

TOWNSHIP OF TERRACE BAY

Kimberly-Clark of Canada Limited has app-
lied to the Ontario Ministry of the Envir-
onmenT for approval of a sewage works to
serve the Kimberly-Clark Subdivision |ocat-
ed in Pt. Location JK30Q0, Township of
lerrace Bay, District of Thunder Bay.

The Environmental Hearing Board will con-
duct a public hearing to obtain informa-
Tion and to hear the views of the public
SO that it can form an opinion on the
merits as to whether the use and opera-
tion of the sewage works on the proposed
site would or would not be in the public
inferest. Written and oral submissions
may be made to the Board at the hearing.
The Board will not consider any submiss-
lons regarding the proposal after the
hearing has been closed.

The hearing will be held on September 11,
1975 at 9.30 o'clock in the morning,
local time, in the Municipal Office,
Terrace Bay, Ontario.

Plans of the proposed sewage works site
will be available for examination and in-
spection during normal business hours in
The office of the Municipal Clerk of the

Township of Terrace Bay, Terrace Bay,
Ontario.

STATUTORY REFERENCES

| The Ontario Water Resources gers ol

(R.S.0. 1970, Chapter 532, as amended)
Sections 42 and 44.

T.M. Murphy,
Secretary,
Environmental Hearing Board.



